
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 

To Clubs, Presidents, Secretaries and Administrators 

From Club Development Officer 

CC BOM 

Date 25th February 2020  

Pages 1 

Subject Surf Club Facility Program - Grant 

 

Hello Everyone, 

Applications have opened today (25th February) for the NSW Office of Sport – Surf Club Facility 
Program. 
 
Please click on the following link for full details of the grant - https://sport.nsw.gov.au/clubs/grants/SCFP 

 

This is a great opportunity for your club, so please make sure you read and understand the 
application process. 
 
Applications close Tuesday 31st March 2020. 
 
Remember the Grant Seeking Unit (GSU) is there to assist you as are Peter Agnew and myself in 

the branch. 
 

Name Contact 

Number 

Email Office 

Attendance 

Megan McKay 07 3177 5814 mmckay@slsfoundation.com.au  Mon, Wed, Fri 

Rebecca 

McClymont 

07 3177 5844 rmcclymont@slsfoundation.com.au  Tues, Wed, Fri 

Becky Vining 07 3177 5855 bvining@slsfoundation.com.au  Tues, Wed, Thurs, Fri 

Susan Ahmelman 0437 100 011 sahmelman@slsfoundation.com.au OR 

susan.ahmelman@optusnet.com.au 

Monday - Friday 

 

Regards 
 
Karen Byron 
Club Development Officer Sydney Branch 

Surf Life Saving Sydney 
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